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Greetings NES family,

	We are looking forward to a wonderful new school year. The PTO is ready to partner with you in finding unique ways to serve our school, faculty, staff, as well as students. This year the PTO will have an information table setup at open house. Please stop by and connect with our PTO board members to learn about the events from last year and get information about joining the PTO this year. We will be posting information on the NES Facebook page as well this year so check it out to stay informed. 

In addition, we have about 20 NES fundraiser t-shirts for sale at open house. These are $15 each. We also plan to do another order and will have forms at the PTO booth. 

Our first PTO meeting will be Tuesday, August 29 at 530pm in the school cafeteria. 

2023-2024 Board Members

President		Kristen Whitman 
Vice-President		Angelia Fulford 
Secretary 		Christy Stanford 
Treasurer 		Chris Woodall 
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